
Weekly Newsletter Email  
Friday September 13, 2019 

Hello Meadowbrook families, 
We want to thank all of you and our fantastic staff team for a smooth start up. This 
happened despite multiple construction sites on and around the school. As construction 
continues, please continue to remind your children of the importance of staying well 
away from areas of construction and of using the crossing guard when crossing 
Patterson. 
We will be meeting with the construction manager and the Town supervisor on Tuesday 
morning to address concerns about the upcoming road closing which is predicted to last 
two weeks. If you have concerns that you have noted that are related to children coming 
to or going from school, please contact the office as we will be sharing these on 
Tuesday. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. Your partners in education, 

Lorraine Doran (Principal) and Jennifer May (Vice Principal) 

Kiss and Ride – Parking Lot information  
  
Each day at Meadowbrook PS, students are bussed, walk, ride bikes, and are dropped-
off and picked-up in cars by caring adults. Transitional times during morning arrival and 
afternoon dismissal coincide with the busiest times in our parking when traffic is at its 
highest volume. For those who live within walking distance, we encourage walking 
students to school or parking a short distance away and walking in to avoid unsafe 
congestion. Construction in our area is causing more need for safety this year. Please 
remind students who are walking to cross the street at the Crossing Guard and to stay 
on the sidewalk. 
  
Morning Procedure:  
  
To ensure the safety of all students and to improve the flow of traffic in the morning, 
families are asked to drop students off at the sidewalk as you enter the parking lot and 
to exit through the back lane of our parking lot. Cars are not permitted in the bus loop 
during drop off or pick up times to ensure the safety of students. Parents and caregivers 
who wish to enter the school with a child must park their car in the parking lot or safely 
on a side street to avoid impeding fire and bus routes. No vehicles should be parked 
along the curb of the bus loop.  
  
Afternoon Procedure:  
  
In the afternoon, our bus loop will be closed at 2:30 to ensure student safety at 
dismissal. Please do not enter the bus loop until after the busses leave. We ask that no 
cars park along the bus route. Our parking lot has limited capacity and becomes very 
busy at pick up. We highly recommend walking to meet students rather than driving. 
 

Wadoka Martial Arts:  
  
We have had an overwhelming response to the Wadoka Martial Arts Program and are 
thrilled about the response. We will be regrouping the days so that all students can 



attend. With the huge response, we find ourselves in need of the martial arts uniforms. If 
you have children attending who already have a guy, please let the office know. If you 
have any small martial arts uniforms that you could donate, please let us know. We 
would gladly accept a donation. And finally, if you would be willing to sponsor a student 
so that they can have a uniform, please let us know. We are grateful for any support our 
community can provide. 

Due to the large number of students, we have changed the groupings and days so that 
all students can participate: 

Grade JK - Monday  
Grade SK - Tuesday 
Grades One/Two - Wednesday 
Grade Three  -Thursday 
Grades Four to eight - Friday 
 

Next Week Events  

• Sept. 16  Day 5  Dot Day http://www.thedotclub.org/dotday/get-started 
Wadoka Karate in gym – JK at lunch 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 
School Council Meeting – 6:30 pm in library 

• Sept. 17 Day 1   After School tutoring for grades 2/3 and 5/6 
Wadoka Karate in gym – SK at lunch 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 

• Sept. 18 Day 2  Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 1/2 at lunch 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 

• Sept. 19 Day 3   Ontario Early Years drop in 8:45 – 11 am 
Girls Inc information session (gr 4 – 8) 10:30 am 
Cross Country Practice – lunch 
Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 3 at lunch 

 
• Sept. 20 Day 4  Wadoka Karate in gym – Gr 4 to 8 at lunch 

 
Upcoming Events: Important Dates to mark in your calendar 
 

• September 23rd - PA Day 
• September 24 - Girls Inc begins 3 pm - 5:30 pm in gym 
• September 26th - Meet the Teacher Night 
• September 26th - Scholastic Book Fair 
• September 27th - Terry Fox Event 
• September 30 - Orange Shirt Day 
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